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NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 
TWO PERSON LOCKAGE PROCEDURES AT LOCK 8 
 
Mariners are advised that at the commencement of the 2010 navigation season the St. Lawrence Seaway 
Management Corporation will be using two person lockage procedures at Lock 8. These procedures were 
tested extensively during the 2009 navigation season.   
 
It should be noted that the walk-through procedure remains in effect and will be utilized whenever possible.  
 
Whenever a vessel does need to be secured the mooring wires will be secured in the same order as 
outlined in the three person procedures.  
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